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Contact Details for Procurement Managers regarding 
Nursing Agency Frameworks 
 
 
I am writing to hopefully obtain the names/contact details for the 
Procurement Managers in relation to agency frameworks, contracts 
and looking to supply into Trusts 
 

 
The Procurement and Logistics Service (PaLS) of the Business Services 
Organisation (BSO) is responsible for managing the procurement of the 
Agency Worker Frameworks, on behalf of the Health and Social Care 
(HSC) Trusts in Northern Ireland.  It is PaLS responsibility to put in place 
Frameworks that will meet the needs of the client organisations, i.e. the 
HSC Trusts. 
 
Specific queries relating to the Nursing Framework should be directed to 
PaLS at Email: boucher.sourcing@hscni.net  
 
The contract is monitored by PaLS. 
 
When contacting PaLS your enquiry would need to be specific in relation 
to timeframes, given that a new HSC Regional Nurse Agency 
Framework has recently been implemented and there has been a 
change in rates etc. 
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